

July 3, 2013

Dear Mr. Prime Minister,

Please accept my congratulations and best wishes on Croatia's accession to the European Union.

I am confident that the strong friendship between our countries will find expression in the intra-European discourse on issues relating to Israel and the Middle East.

I look forward to working together in order to further strengthen economic and other ties between Israel and Croatia in the years ahead.

Again, congratulations on this important achievement.

In friendship,

Brimin Netanjaru

H.E. Mr. Zoran Milanović Prime Minister of The Republic of Croatia Zagreb